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BPS Child Care update:

I finally got into an office!!!! It feels strange not trying to focus without little fingers reaching for 
something or little voices wanting something. Thank you, Irene Augare and her crew, for being 
willing to move and all your hard work making it happen. 

I am still waiting to sign the Innovation Grant contract. I am being patient and nervous. I just 
found out minutes ago that our staff will finally be getting their first aid and CPR cards on 
Wednesday. One step closer to being certified (new staff). I am looking forward to the Staff 
development. I am hopeful that the training hours will count for some of my state classes. I 
need these to become a director on the state registry.  

I feel it’s always good to show happy faces. I would once again like to thank the staff here for 
making our littles feel safe and happy. We actually had baby wrapping 101 instruction for these 
littles and their dolls. 


